
-----Original Message----- 
From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2019 10:20 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: New comments for application 19/01705/OUT 
 
New comments have been received for application 19/01705/OUT at site address: Land Adjoining 
And West Of Bloxham Recreation Ground South Newington Road Bloxham 
 
from Gary Brain  
 
Address: 
4 Bloxham Court,Bloxham,Banbury,OX15 4FL 
 
Comment type: 
 Objection 
 
Comments: 
I totally agree with the 'Keep Bloxham Rural' campaign. Bloxham has grown to quickly & enough is 
enough. I am total opposed to anymore building of new homes in or around the village (unless 
renovating old disused existing properties). 
My example would be to bring to your attention of the village roads which have become totally 
congested, noisy, air polluted and down right dangerous with speeding drivers. 
In particular the road I have to access from Bloxham Court being Barford Road. The amount of traffic 
(inc. HGV's) passing my house facing Barford Road has increased four fold in the past 12yrs. This not 
only disrupts my sleep when on night shifts, but exiting from Bloxham Court onto Barford Road has 
become dangerous. Cars come speeding around the bend well in excess of 30 mph. One second the 
road is clear but by the time you pull out a car has appeared on your bumper, with the driver having 
road rage!!! 
Traffic calmer's are required inbetween Milton Road & the mini roundabout before someone gets 
severely hurt in a collision. 
This has been brought on by increased traffic into a village that does not have the traffic 
infrastructure to cope with the recent new homes expansion, let only expanding - the village is total 
congested with traffic & noise. 
This is why I say no more - 'Keep Bloxham Rural'.... and definitely 'NO' to Gladman new home 
proposal. 
 
 
 
Case Officer: 
Samantha Taylor 
 
 
 
This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 



 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action.. 
 
 


